## Lee, Chris

**From:** Dimitrijevic, Marina

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 6:32 AM

**To:** Sue Bolly-Schlenker; Lee, Chris; Leichtling, Samuel; Cervantes, Amanda

**Subject:** Re: No spot zoning for Hackett

Thank you for sharing this with our office. We are also sharing it with DCD and District 3.

~Marina

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests: <a href="https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client\_id=1000167">https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client\_id=1000167</a>

Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at <a href="https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify">https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify</a>



## Marina Dimitrijevic

Alderwoman | 14th District

Chairwoman, Finance and Personnel Committee

She/Her/Hers/Ella

Hablo Español

**p:** (414) 286-3769

e: marina@milwaukee.gov

200 E Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

milwaukee.gov/district14

On Sep 9, 2022, at 11:43 AM, Sue Bolly-Schlenker <br/> sollyschlenkersue@gmail.com> wrote:

You don't often get email from bollyschlenkersue@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please know that I do NOT support spot zoning for the 55-unit apartment building on Hackett. Traffic alone, although other reasons exist, is reason enough to prevent such inappropriate development. It may make for good upfront money, but it does not make for a good neighborhood and quality of life, which ultimately translates into less money overall for the city.

Susan Bolly 2753 N. Summit Ave